
Sweet September!!   
Well it has been a wonderful start to the 2021-2022 school year! 
Our students are doing a great job of learning all of their routines 
and learning what it means to be MIGHTY! Our teachers have really 
been working hard to create a sense of community in the classroom. 
With so many new students and so many coming back from virtual 
we have made it a priority to help our students to get to know each 
other again. 


Our awesome PTA has purchased new umbrellas to finish off our new 
outside eating and learning area. Their mums fundraiser is going on 
right now and it is definitely one that you do not want to miss! See 
below for more information.  
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Office Reminder 
You must have your 
drivers license to 
pick up a student 
from the office or 
nurse.  

We are here to 
help!  
Mrs. Watson 
Principal Mrs. 
Pasquale Asst. 
Principal 

Don’t forget to 
join the PTA.  
longfellowpta01@g
mail.com 

MAIN OFFICE  
Phone: (440) 975-3720 

Secretaries: Mrs. 
Gabriel and Ms. 

Palermo 
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ATTENDANCE LINE  
If your child is sick 
please contact our 

attendance line before 
9am. 440-283-4086

2
OUR MISSION  

To increase student 
achievement by putting 

students first, quality 
instruction, and time on task
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Going on NOW!  
The Mums Sale by PTA.  
Orders are due by September 10th!  
Mums will be delivered on September 25th  
If you have any questions please reach out to PTA 

(longfellowpta01@gmail.com) 
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Free and Reduced Lunch 
Forms  

Although lunches are free again this year 

thanks to the state program it is still vital that 

you fill our the form if you are eligible. If you 

are eligible for either free or reduced lunches 

and fill out the form it will help take care of 

your school fees! If you have any questions 

please contact our family liaison Jacque 

Sparent. 

 Breakfast  
Breakfast: 8:30am  

If you want your child to eat 
breakfast at school please drop 

them off between 8:30-8:45, 
we want them to have enough 

time to eat and get to their 
homerooms on time.  

THANK YOU 

From Student 

Council:  

Browns Spirit Wear 

Everyone MONDAY 

for the whole season!  

GO BROWNS  

POSITIVE SHOUT OUTS! WAY TO BE MIGHTY! 



There is NO SCHOOL on 
Monday, September 6th, 

2021. 


Enjoy the long weekend and 
take advantage of the 

beautiful weather and get 
outside! 


See you all on Tuesday, 
September 7th. 
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Apply Here

INTERESTED IN COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES?!  
Are you interested in the youth programs 
offered by the local libraries, parks and 
recreation departments or other 
upcoming community activities?  Are you 
looking for athletic leagues or scouting troops 
for your students?  
  
Information from approved organizations who 
host activities for Willoughby-Eastlake youth 
and the community are now posted 
electronically.  Paper flyers are no longer sent 
home with students.  To access the flyers, visit 
COMMUNITY link on the  district and 
building website pages   http://
www.weschools.org/
CommunityActivities.aspx  
  
For specific information about the events, you 
need to contact the sponsoring organization.  
Flyers are updated periodically during the 
month so remember to visit often to check for 
new postings! 
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